
Coronado Hills/ Creekside General Meeting 
September 19, 2023 
 
Board members present: 
Debra Sistrunk, President 
Cheryl Thompson, Vice President 
Catherine Wusterhausen, Secretary 
Natalie Dowd, Newsletter Editor 
 
11 people were present, including board members. 
 
Meeting called to order by the President at 6:45 PM. 
 
Minutes were read and approved. 
 
Treasurer's report read and approved. 
 
Request for suggestions for guest speakers. The following suggests were received: 

• Fire marshal or fire department speaking on fire safety. 
• City Council member representing the neighborhood. 

 
Contact team report:  

• No recent activity. 
 
Development update 

• No recent activity. 
 
Discussion of Christmas party options. 
 
Reminder: APD will be holding community input sessions.  The first will be 9/26 at 6:30 at the 
Carver Library. 
 
Report on meeting locations under consideration: 

• St. George’s Court 
• Clifton Center 

 
Discussion of the agreement with AISD that school buses will not cut through the 
neighborhood. 
 
 
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:32 PM. 


